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Dear Family,   
 

Year 11 Results Day   
Thursday 21 August 2025 

 

 

I am writing to confirm the arrangements for the Year 11 GCSE and BTEC qualification results day on 
Thursday 21 August 2025.  

 

We will send the results to the student’s academy email address at 8.00am that morning.  The timing of this 
adheres to the JCQ guidance regarding the national embargo on the release of examination results.   

 

We will also produce a printed copy of your child’s results which will be available to collect from Lunch and 
Brunch between 9.00am and 11.00am that morning.  The hard copy of the results can only be collected by 
the student themselves and if it is not collected it will be posted out to their home address that afternoon.   

 

If your child needs any support with their next steps, or they have any queries regarding their grades, then 
several members of senior staff will be available on the day of the results.  It is important that students take 
this opportunity to discuss queries with staff as no one will be available to support after this date until we 
return to the academy on Wednesday 3 September 2025.  We also request that students and families do 
not e-mail individual members of staff with queries as they will be unable to respond.  

 

We would like to wish you a restful and relaxing summer break and look forward to celebrating student 
successes on results day.  

 

Yours faithfully   

                                             
Mrs E Hall    Mrs G Sadler     Ms N Jones 
Exams Officer    Vice Principal     Principal 
   

 


